
First Week Welcome

Welcome Back Harlan Families! We had a great first week. All of the smiles and warm
greetings were shared by all. As you know, we’ve been hard at work planning exciting
new initiatives. By combining our efforts and embracing our let’s work together theme,
we are off to a great start. Let’s make this year our best year yet! Please refer to
details attached in this email for additional information and resources. We hope you
have an enjoyable Labor Day with your families as school is closed. We will see you
again on Tuesday, September 3. Welcome back to the Nest Harlan Families,
Bienvenido!

Attendance Matters

A missed school day is a lost opportunity for students to learn. Reading on grade level
can be negatively impacted when absences accrue. Let’s work together to decrease
absences. 4 or less equals success!

Access the BSD Back-to-School Resource page by clicking here! This page is
dedicated to providing you with all the essential information and resources you need for
a successful start including dress codes, calendars, school meals, transportation, and
more!

School starts and doors open at 8:40 a.m. Please remember there is no adult
supervision before 8:40 a.m.

Let’s Work~Together
Brief goodbyes can be helpful in managing emotions. Please be advised classrooms
are not accessible. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in maintaining a
safe and secure environment.

https://www.brandywineschools.org/fs/pages/1694

